

Dr R B and Mrs K J Foster



4 April 2012

Chief Environmental Health Officer London Borough of Harrow Civic Centre Station Road Harrow Middlesex HA1 2DT

Dear Sir or Madam

I notice with much concern that Harrow St Marys Cricket Club have applied for a licence to supply alcohol, live music and recorded music. The hours requested are Mon, Tues, Wed, Thurs and Sun from 11am to midnight and Fri and Sat 11am to 1am.

There have been occasions in previous years, especially during the summer months when there has been extremely loud music coming from Harrow St Marys Cricket Ground starting early and continuing late into the night, with no thought of others. This has prevented us and other residents of Woodridings Avenue sitting in our gardens and sleeping at night. I object to such long hours being granted and wonder if there could there be a restriction on the noise level.

Yours sincerely



Karen and Robin Foster

ACCEPTED 10 APR 2012